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To whom it may concern. 

The Friends of Wallands is the collective body of parents, staff, carers, friends and supporters of 
Wallands Community Primary School. We have been pleased to support in whatever way we can 
the Wallands Outdoor Learning Project since its inception. We actively participated and contributed 
to the feasibility stage of the project, have raised funds for the project and continue to be involved 
in its delivery. 

We recognise as parents the positive impact that outdoor learning has on our children and that the 
project will build upon and enhance the existing outdoor learning programme we have in place. We 
are particularly pleased that the project will enhance the biodiversity of our unique school setting 
as part of the South Downs National Park, introducing indigenous tree and plant species into the 
grounds to provide a thriving habitat for local wildlife. The learning associated with this aspect of 
the project will give our children a greater understanding, appreciation and respect for the wider 
landscape in which they live.  

This long term project will benefit current and future generations of Wallands School pupils and the 
wider community and we are happy to support its continued success. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Gemma Collins 
Chairperson, Friends of Wallands  
Charity No.288187 
Facebook/ Friends of Wallands 
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